Mr. W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
©, 0. Box 14042, M.A.C. C-2-M
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

L;;?rida Power Corporation
N:

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MANAGEMENT MEETING AND ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE - CRYSTAL RIVER
DOCKET NO. 50-302

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. R. M. Bright of your staff,
and Mr. B. A. Wilson of my staff on February 4, 1987, concerning a management
meeting and an enforcement conference to be conducted at the Crystal River site
on February 25, 1987, at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the
recent security event as delineated in our Report No. 50-320/87-02, and to
conduct a quarterly SALP management meeting in the area of security.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be p'eased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
CRICIMAL SIGNED BYy

Jo i

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

¢ CP{/F. McKee, Director, Nuclear
Plant Operations
Bs C. Widell, Manager, Nuclear
Operations Licensing and Fuel
Management

bcc: MRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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